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The full Oregon Coast Trail will be a significant asset to the State due to its length 

and the beauty of the area.  The reputation of such a scenic opportunity will bring 

people from all over the state, and beyond, to see the wonders of the Coast. It will be 

an economic boon to towns that have struggled with commerce since the pandemic. 

People are seeking ways to be in nature, and this trail will provide physical and 

mental health. It will connect communities with a non-motorized option.  Please 

approve funding to make this a reality. 


